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inviting all NQTs

Date: Tuesday 18th December

Time: 3.45pm-4.45pm

Venue: Wootey Infant School, GU34 2JA

The Foundation Teaching School Alliance and Wootey Infants School would like to 

invite you to join them for this Alton Cluster NQT event.

A chance to network with other local Alton Cluster NQTs, discuss how the first term 

has gone, reflect on how your teacher training prepared you for the year so far and 

consider what training and support you would benefit from in the future.

Festive refreshments will be provided – so please do come join us for a mince pie and 

a chat.

RSVP:  Please email Charlotte Kitley to register your attendance: 

c.kitley@bushyleaze.hants.sch.uk

Alton Cluster NQT “catch-up” meeting
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